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Archbishop George Stallings had a very busy week. On Friday, Saturday and Sunday, January 30th 

through February 1st, he was in London, England helping to establish the Association of British Clergy, a 

sister organization to the American Clergy Leadership Conference.  

He returned home to Washington, D. C. on Tuesday, February 2nd and then caught a 4:30 a.m. train to 

New York Wednesday, February 3rd for the monthly leadership meeting with Dr. Ki Hoon Kim.  

On Friday, February 5th, he flew to Toronto, Canada to be with Dr. Moon Shik Kim and the Universal 

Peace Federation.  

He returned to Washington, D.C. on an overnight flight landing Sunday morning at 8:30 a.m. in time to 

officiate the Birthday Celebration at Imani Temple at 10:30 a.m. that same day.  

This week he flew 14 hours to Korea to participate in the Holy Day Celebrations at Chung Pyung with 

True Parents and brothers and sisters of the Family Federation for World Peace and Unification. 


